
  

Superintendent of Schools Vacancy Announcement 

Elkhart Community Schools 

Elkhart, Indiana 
 

The Elkhart Community Schools Board of Trustees seeks a superintendent to begin July 1, 2024. Elkhart is 

located 15 miles east of South Bend, Indiana, 110 miles east of Chicago, and 150 miles north of Indianapolis. 

This is an excellent professional opportunity for a talented and experienced administrator to provide leadership 

to a diverse school district. 
 

The school district serves approximately 11,000 students at 13 elementary schools, three middle schools, and 

one high school.  In addition, the district serves Pre-k students through four programs. Elkhart Community 

Schools is also home to the award-winning Elkhart Area Career Center for juniors and seniors, supporting their 

transition to post graduation success in careers or college.  
 

High school students participate in the innovative “Schools of Study” model that helps them to develop a better 

understanding of their future career goals through six schools of study.  Students are taught the state-required 

curriculum through the lens of their school of study, providing them with a firm foundation in their area of 

interest. 
 

Elkhart Community Schools promises that every student will be known by name, supported and challenged by 

highly effective staff, and in partnership with the community, will graduate career/college ready and prepared to 

lead a successful life.  To that end, the school district offers a robust academic curriculum, supported by a 

comprehensive program to meet the learning and social needs of all students.   
 

The schools are supported by a highly qualified and committed faculty and by a dedicated School Board. 

Additional information about the school district may be found at www.elkhart.k12.in.us. 
 

The ideal candidate will have a strong record of accomplishments as an instructional leader, with outstanding 

communication skills, a collaborative philosophy, and the ability to engage with all stakeholders to improve 

student learning.   
 

Applications should be submitted as soon as possible, but no later than October 22, 2023. 
 

To apply, please go to www.bwpassociates.com and complete an online Applicant Data form and submit a 

resume, letter of interest, three up-to-date reference letters, copies of transcripts, and proof of appropriate 

licensure or eligibility licensure in Indiana.   
 

Application materials will be treated confidentially. Applicants are requested not to contact members of the 

School Board. 
 

A regionally competitive compensation package will be offered to the successful candidate. 
 

Each candidate will be informed of the Board’s selection and appointment of the new Superintendent. The final 

appointment is the sole responsibility of the School Board. 

 

BWP & Associates, Ltd., 827 N. Milwaukee Avenue, #221, Libertyville, IL 60048. 

 

For additional information, please contact BWP search consultants: 

Dr. Phil Ehrhardt      630.514.7003 

Mr. Steve Griesbach          708.822.8706 

 

An equal opportunity employer 

 

   

 

http://www.elkhart.k12.in.us/
http://www.bwpassociates.com/

